
Continuing the Work of the Consolidation Group 
 
 

In February 2006 industry participants constituted the DCUSA Steering Group to 
take forward the work of the Consolidation Group which drew to a close at the 
end of 2005. 
 
The industry considered it appropriate to have the supporting documentation for 
the new stage of the development process hosted on an industry website.  
Persons wishing to locate documents relating to the discharge of work undertaken 
by the Steering Group can find them by clicking on this link. 
 
Key documents produced by Ofgem relating to this project will continue to be 
made available in the Electricity Governance (Distribution) Area of Work on the 
Ofgem website. 

http://www.electralink.co.uk/dcusa_documents/index.php
http://www.ofgem.gov.uk/ofgem/work/index.jsp?section=/areasofwork/elecgov/egov04

